
 

 
 
 
 

September 9, 2019 
(By electronic transmission) 
Planning Board  
City of Alameda 
2263 Santa Clara Avenue 
Alameda, CA 94501 
 
Subject: Proposed zoning text amendments (Item 7-C on Planning Board’s 9-9-19 agenda) 
 
Dear Boardmembers: 
 
The Alameda Architectural Preservation Society (AAPS) would like to thank the Planning Board for 
supporting our comments regarding the Design Review exemption changes presented at the Board’s July 
8, 2019 meeting and to thank staff for reflecting these comments in the revised draft ordinance to be 
considered at tonight’s Planning Board meeting. We urge the Board to recommend that the City Council 
approve the ordinance with these changes.  
 
Please contact me at (510) 523-0411 or cbuckleyAICP@att.net if you would like to discuss these comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher Buckley, Chair 
Preservation Action Committee 
Alameda Architectural Preservation Society 
 
cc: Andrew Thomas and Allen Tai (by electronic transmission) 

AAPS Board and Preservation Action Committee (by electronic transmission) 
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